
PV Sharks Booster Club Meeting 

August 10, 2015	
  

The meeting was held at Ponte Vedra High School and called to order at 7:00pm.  Approx. 18 people were 
in attendance.  

President’s Report- Dan Reiman 

Dan called the meeting to order and new board was approved.  Missy Greene is moving to 
Communications and Molly James is taking over Membership.   

Sponsor Appreciation Night for our Premier and Diamond Sponsors will take place on October 16th.  The 
booster club will host a dinner before the game and then introduce the sponsors before game.  This is 
senior night against Bishop Kenny.  Suzanne Stephens will be organizing this event.   

The permanent board showcasing the winners of the Student Athlete of the Year scholarship, sponsored by 
Advanced Disposal, has been placed just outside the gates to the football field.     

Dan will call and thank the 15 Whale sponsors we have received this year.  

Football has sold 5 diamond sponsorships already.  Other sports should be trying to sell those now.   

We need a boys and girls sports’ liaison.  This is particularly important during Sharkfest. 

Membership-Missy Greene 

Thank you to Missy for her hard work with membership the last two years.  Currently we have 195 booster 
members vs. 175 this time last year.  The membership packages were sent out last week.  Seats are currently 
sold out.  We have reserved bleachers for the overflow.  We typically oversell the seats by 100 people each 
year, so Missy/Molly will look into getting more seats and submit information to the board.   

Athletic Director- David Scott 

Fields look fantastic thanks to our new maintenance contractor and the work of David Scott and his crew.  
The drainage project starts tomorrow and will be completed in a week.  Scoreboard looks great featuring 
our premier and diamond sponsors which include Web.com, Legacy, Bogeys, Oceanside cleaners, 
Advanced Disposal and Lazarra Orthodontics.   

August 21st is first home football game against Paxon.  August 28th we host Nease.   

New mandatory concussions forms need to be filled out prior to tryouts/ workouts for all sports.   

Walt O’Shea- Treasurer 

The expense approval process is up and running.  Every coach has to sit down with David Scott before the 
season to present their budget for approval.  The purpose of this is to alleviate any last minute expenses 
and to help the treasurers of each sport.  The budgeting template will be sent out to the liaisons.  Coaches 
will give approved budget to each liaison.   

If your sport has records that need to be filed, please give to David Scott.   

Our fiscal year is July 2014- June 2015.  We have a balance of $58,356.49. The board, in conjunction with 
David Scott, will determine which project we fund next.  Mary and Cynthia will remain as the boys and girls 



sports’ treasurers respectively.  This will be Walt’s last year as Treasurer.  We need a replacement that has an 
accounting background and can ideally commit to serving several years.  

Missy Greene- Communications 

Missy has updated the website with all of the new liaisons.  Still missing a few sports including wrestling.  She 
plans on revising the website to make it very easy for a corporate sponsor to donate.  

Kevin Hanney-Fundraising 

Still confirming date for Sharkfest.  He needs logos asap from Sharkfest sponsors in order to make banners.  

Sport Liaisons- 

Holly Messinger, cheer liaison, informed the group that cheer has 4 new coaches and is very focused on 
creating spirit! Each home football game will have a theme.  She is going to put together proposal for the 
board for the items they need to support the themes.  

Huge turnout for golf tryouts.  Will have to make cuts.   

 

 

______________________________     __________________________________ 

Recording Secretary    Approved 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


